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Question 1 
 
With regard to the car parking alterations made under HT-22-12 for 
the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee, it is important to the people and businesses of 
Westbury that Saturday the 2nd of June is included.  
                                                  
There will be a whole range of events taking place the Town which has been 
organised by the Town Council and other outside organisations for over two 
years. The events will vary in size, the numbers of people who attend and 
choice. They will run through the Saturday and into the evening. It is part of a 
comprehensive full four day programme of celebration, therefore in view of 
this can Saturday the 2nd of June be included in the alterations to parking 
arrangements?  
 
Response 
 
The final date for comments on the ‘intention to make a decision’ is 15th May. 
I will discuss the responses with officers very soon after the 15th and issue a 
decision shortly after that.  
 
The submission by Councillor Jenkins has been logged in and will be 
considered together with others received. 
 


